
Knights of Columbus 
WESTMINSTER COUNCIL, No. 1283 
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January 26, 2013 

 

Mr. Michael DeFaria-Neves, GK 

K of C Council 9246 

7442 1st St 

Burnaby, BC  V3N 3T1 

 

Dear Worthy Grand Knight Michael DeFaria-Neves, 

 

On Monday April 8, 2013 our twenty-first annual "Clergy and Religious Appreciation Dinner" will be held at St. 

Peter’s Church Hall. 

   

Time and Place 
Date: April 8 (Monday) 2013 

Place: St. Peter’s Church Hall 

 330 Royal Ave, New Westminster 

Time: Cocktails 6:00 p.m. 

  Dinner  7:00 p.m. 

Cost: $25 per person 

 

Please invite the Clergy and Religious of your area to be your guests at the complimentary dinner. To help offset the 

costs, Brother Knights and Sir Knights and their ladies will be encouraged to attend in a minimum ratio of two, for 

each Clergy and Religious from your parish. You are welcome to ask the widows of your Council and interested 

parishioners. 

 

This year the meal will be prepared by Chef Wally Komaryk. Again, as in the previous years, formally attired Fourth 

Degree Knights will serve the dinner to seated guests. Please arrange transportation to the dinner for the Clergy and 

Religious attending from your parish. Parking is available on the street and at the City Hall parking lot. 

 

Your support of all the dedication and hard work performed by our Clergy and Religious is gratefully anticipated. 

This display of support and appreciation of all their efforts is all too seldom expressed. Invitations, to be given to 

your invited Clergy and Religious, are available from Gerry Spindor once you have extended the invitation to them. 

If any clergy of your area are having a special anniversary please contact Gerry at the phone number or email below 

so that they can be recognized. 

 

Please reply to Gerry Spindor 604-931-7108 or gspindor1@shaw.ca before March 25, 2013 with the number of 

persons attending. 

 

Yours Fraternally, 

 

 
 

Rod Giddens, 

Grand Knight, Westminster Council 1283 

2013 CLERGY & RELIGIOUS 

APPRECIATION DINNER 

Rod Giddens 
Grand Knight 

92 Richmond St 

New Westminster, BC  V3L 5N1 

(604) 525-3030 

E-mail: rgiddens@shaw.ca 
 


